Town of Greenville P.O. Box 188 Greenville, In. 47124

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE FOR THE PROPERTY OWNERS OF HERITAGE SPRINGS

SUBJECT: ANNEXATION OF HERITAGE SPRINGS BY THE TOWN OF GREENVILLE, INDIANA.

DATE: 10-13-2009

TIME: 7:00 P.M.

NOTICE POSTED BY THE GREENVILLE TOWN BOARD 10-08-2009

TALBOTTE RICHARDSON

PRESIDENT GREENVILLE TOWN COUNCIL

Minutes of Greenville Town Council Public Hearing on the Annexation of Heritage Springs Sub-Division October 13th, 2009

President Talbotte Richardson called the Public Hearing to order. Other Councilpersons present were Councilwoman Patti Hayes, Councilman Randal Johnes. Councilman Randal Johnes recorded minutes of the Public Hearing due to the absence of Clerk Jack Travillian.

President Richardson opened the Public Hearing by stating that the Public Hearing Notice was published in the Louisville Courier Journal Indiana Times Section on July 25th, 2009. However because of a publishing delay it was not published in the New Albany Tribune {paper of record} until August 1st, 2009 this meeting is being adjourned and will resume on October 19th, 2009. All parties with interest concerning the annexation of Heritage Springs have been notified by certified mail of the Public Hearing to be held on October 19th, 2009.

No further business coming before the Council the meeting was adjourned.

Resumption of Public Hearing to be held at 7:00 P.M. October 19th, 2009

PRESIDENT OF THE GREENVILLE TOWN COUNCIL OF GREENVILLE, INDIANA

JACK TRAVILLIAN CLERK / TREASURER TALBOTTE RICHARDSON